
Dear Manager, 
 
I feel strongly about Credit and Investments Ombudsman (CIO) not being merged with Financial 
Ombudsman Services FOS or a statutory scheme as this would reduce competition efficiencies and 
create a monopoly. 
 
As I am a small business I feel that that CIO best suits my small business needs. 
 
Please do not merge Credit and Investments Ombudsman (CIO) not being merged with Financial 
Ombudsman Services FOS or a statutory scheme. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 
 
A & G Business Services Pty Ltd 
Anthony Thearle B.Bus, Dip (acc), Dip (fp),FIPA, Cert4 (Mortgage Broking)TA Accountant-MPA NSW 
Suite 16, 38 Minchin Drive, Minchinbury, NSW 2770 
T (02) 98328622 |  F (02) 98328633 | Email: Grace@mpansw.com.au 
 

"Liability limited by a scheme approved under the Professional Standards Legislation" 

 

IMPORTANT: This email communication (and any attached documentation), together with all its contents have been prepared 
for general information only. It should not be taken as accounting or taxation advice, and as such the specific needs, objectives 
or financial situation of any particular user have not been taken into consideration. Individuals should therefore talk with us 
before acting on any information present in this letter. Information used in this document has been prepared in good faith, 
however, we do not warrant the accuracy of the information, and to the extent permitted by law, disclaim responsibility for any 
loss or damage of any nature whatsoever which may be suffered by any person directly or indirectly through relying upon it. 

 

This email is intended for the named recipient only. The information contained in this email may be confidential, or 
commercially sensitive. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy the email, disclose its contents to any 
other party, or take any action in reliance on it, if you have received this email in error, please contact the sender 
above. 
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